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9th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Open Evening – Tuesday, 21st September 

On Tuesday 21st September, we are hosting an Open Event for prospective students. 

To help with our preparations for this important event, all students will finish school 

at 13.30pm on this day. Parents/ carers who wish for school to supervise their child 

until 3.30pm should contact their child’s Head of Year who will arrange for them to 

wait in a safe place. If your daughter/ son would like to support with this event, 

please ask them to speak with their class teachers who will happily accept their offer. 

I hope your daughter/ son has had a positive start to the year: it has been wonderful 

to see our community back and learning so positively after a difficult year. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr S. Willis. 

Deputy Headteacher 
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